
From: Bickel, Roger H. <rbickel@freeborn.com>  
Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 11:34 AM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni 
<Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Chicago Bears Second charitable donation - Family Fest Ticket - Incentivizing Covid vaccinations 
Our client: Chicago Bears UPDATED July 1, 2021 

 

 

Rich, 

 

Please take notice that on July 1, 2021, our client, the Chicago Bears increased their Bears 

Family Fest ticket donation to the City of Chicago from 10 tickets to 100 tickets with a revised 

cumulative face value of $1,000. The purpose of the solicited donation was to promote Covid 19 

vaccinations among Chicagoans attending the below referenced rescheduled vaccine promotional 

event(s). All information presented remains the same. 

 

In the event you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
 
ROGER H. BICKEL 
Attorney at Law 
 

 
 

(312) 360-6377 direct 
rbickel@freeborn.com 
 

Freeborn & Peters LLP 
311 South Wacker Drive, Suite 3000 
Chicago, IL  60606 
www.freeborn.com 

 
From: Bickel, Roger H.  
Sent: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 4:18 PM 

To: 'Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org'; 'Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org' 

Subject: Chicago Bears Second charitable donation - Family Fest Ticket - Incentivizing Covid 
vaccinations Our client: Chicago Bears June 23, 2021 

 

Rich, 
  
As a follow up to my prior email, our client, the Chicago Bears is also contemplating making a 

second donation to the City of Chicago. This latter donation will consist of 10 tickets ($10. each) 

to the Bears Family Fest event at Soldier Field with a total cumulative face value of $100. 

Assuming permissible, the tickets will be transmitted to Elisa Sledzinska Project Coordinator, 

Department of Business Affairs and Consumer Protection who solicited the charitable tickets for 

a City sponsored Covid 19 vaccination promotion event scheduled for this Saturday, June 26th.  
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It should be noted again that the tickets are not to benefit any public official and that the 

recipients receiving the vaccine and tickets are not known to the club. The purpose of the 

donation is to encourage Chicago event attendees to get vaccinated.  
  
In the event you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you. 
  
For reference: 

https://www.chicagobears.com/fan-zone/family-fest        
  
  
ROGER H. BICKEL 
Attorney at Law 
  

 
  
(312) 360-6377 direct 
rbickel@freeborn.com 
  
Freeborn & Peters LLP 
311 South Wacker Drive, Suite 3000 
Chicago, IL  60606 
www.freeborn.com 
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